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Teleconference Invitation 
National Public Engagement 

Revised Form I-539 and New Form I-539A,  
Application to Extend/Change Nonimmigrant Status 

Friday, March 1, 2019 
1 to 2 p.m. Eastern  

 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a 
teleconference on Friday, March 1, from 1 to 2 p.m. Eastern to discuss the requirements 
involved with the revised Form I-539 and Form I-539A, the application for individuals to 
extend their stay or change their nonimmigrant status. After undergoing public comment 
and review, the revised form has been finalized and will be published on March 11.  
 
During the engagement, subject matter experts from USCIS will provide information about 
the revised forms as well as the biometric and filing requirements. The engagement will 
conclude with a question and answer session. We will not answer case specific questions.  
 
 
To Join the Engagement 
 
On March 1, please use the information below to join the teleconference.  
  
Toll-Free (inside the U.S.): 1-888-469-1981 
Toll (outside the U.S.): 1-630-395-0027 
Passcode: 4995430 
 
To request a disability accommodation, please write to public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov by 10 
a.m. (Eastern) on Wednesday, Feb. 27, 2019.  
 
We recommend calling in 10 to 15 minutes before the teleconference begins.  
 
We encourage you to submit questions in advance by emailing 
public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov by Wednesday, Feb. 27, 2019, at 5 p.m. Eastern. Put 
“Form I-539” in the subject line.  
 
Note to Media: This engagement is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press 
Office at 202-272-1200 for any media inquiries.  
 

We look forward to engaging with you!  
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